
         Quanah High School 

    School Board Report-February 2019 
 

Current Enrollment: 

153 Students: 49 Freshmen, 36 Sophomores, 38 Juniors, and 30 Seniors.  One senior completed 

her course work, one student who left in October returned and a two new students joined us. (+2 

from last month)  

Attendance for the second semester: 93.29%, Freshman-92.65% Sophomores-93.06%, Juniors-

92.19%, Seniors-96.01%.  

We collected 3 cell phones this six-weeks: Current total is $240 for our “communication” 

scholarship fund. 

There are currently 3 students in DAEP. 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

QHS is working to increase our Attendance Rate 

  
We recognized students who had perfect attendance and no tardies for at least one six-week 
period the fall semester with a “Never Absent Neve Late” certificate and a coke float.  We had 

five students who had perfect attendance the first semester.  They received  “Perfect 
Attendance” certificates and gift cards.  We let students know that at the end of each six-weeks 

we will invite those with perfect attendance to an attendance celebration.    

 

ACT Testing on February 9th 

                       

We have quite a few students signed up to take the 
ACT on Saturday, February 9th.  We want to thank 
Shane Lance for offering tutorial sessions and 3RF 
for providing  a meal to the students. This is a great 
example of how the community supports our 
students! 



FFA State Officers presented at QHS 

    
 

State FFA officers came to QHS to present a program on Time, Passion and Opportunity. Key 
points were that students need to manage their time wisely, realize and focus on their passions, 
value the importance of teamwork, and discover new opportunities. Students were involved in 

several activities that demonstrated these areas. 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Human Growth & Development Class experience “Human Growth” 
 

     
Mrs. Browning’s Human Growth and Development classes experienced labor “delivering babies” and finding 

out the gender of their egg babies!  Students will be responsible for their egg babies in order to simulate the 

experience and inconvenience of parenthood.     

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

QHS Participates in another Blood Drive 
 

  
 



                     .                                   

 

                               
 
 

 

A look ahead: 
February: 
9th-ACT testing @ QHS 
     -powerlifting-Electra 
11th/12th-Bi-District Playoffs, for girls basketball 
14th/15th-Playoffs, girls basketball  
15th-NHS Induction ceremony 10:00 am 
16th-Quanah Golf Tournament 
      -UIL Meet @ Burkburnett 
     -OAP Clinic @ Wellington 
19th-Fifth six-weeks begins 
20th-NAEP testing for Seniors, Full EOC English I & II benchmarks 
21st/22nd-Bi-District Playoffs, for boys basketball 
22nd-baseball @ Memphis 
23rd-Band solo & ensemble @ WF 
25th/26th-Boys-1/4 finals basketball 
25th-Cheer and Dance Parent meeting 
26th-Softball @ Childress 
28th-Baseball tournament @ Childress 
      -Softball tournament @ WF 
  

 

 

These QHS students placed at the UIL Haskell Pow 
Wow today! 
Aadarsha Tamrakar-Social Studies 2nd; 
Amy Don Juan Calculator 4th, Spelling 4th; Bellamy 
Wooten-Current Issues- 5th; 
Sebastien Deffendol- 1st Computer Applications; 
Carson Henderson- 6th Literary Criticism 
 

Our power 
lifting team is 
off to  good 

start! 


